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                                                                                                                                                          January 2025 

Dear Friends,  

We hope this finds you warm, well and not blown away! For us here in the centre, as we are on the cusp of 
our second year, it has been busy! Christmas was a difficult season for many and we were able to ease that 
due to God’s provision in the generosity of others. Through a donation from John Lewis ( on the theme of 

connection), we were able to give gifts of new dressing gowns, 
vouchers to upgrade bikes to others and bus passes for those who 
needed encouragement to get out and about. We were also able to 
take a group out for a meal.  

A generous donor gave 10 extraordinary Christmas dinners for two 
from Cook. One generous lady who had been homeless until 
recently, cooked and shared her meal with an elderly friend which 
blessed them both. Salisbury Railway Station donated nearly 
twenty shoe boxes filled lovingly by their passengers for those in 
need. It was a huge privilege for us to witness a spontaneous 
outburst of joy and dancing as a gentleman opened his box in the 
Guildhall Square. We were grateful to be one of the beneficiaries of 
the Christmas Tree Festival, and everyone here enjoyed crafting 
the tree out of pallets on the theme of Silent Night.  

In the weeks after Christmas, we have 
been busy getting ready for some 
modifications to the building. We received 
some substantial government funding to 
fit infra-red heaters and solar panels. The 
heaters are now installed, and we are a bit 
warmer. The system is more 
environmentally friendly, safer and more 
cost effective. We have again been blown 
away by God’s generous provision which has encouraged us and those we journey with, and we are 
thankful to God every day.  

Meanwhile, those who come along are working hard to transform the building and the place, whilst we 
hope and pray, they too are transformed. Some who have helped, have had the confidence to work on 
their own places to make them more like home. We have furniture here and household goods they can 
take. We are conscious many who come haven’t had ‘dads’ who have shown them how to do things 
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